CITY OF PUNTA GORDA
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

To: Police Chief Tom Lewis

From: Howard Kunik, City Manager 2@,
Date: August 30, 2017

Subject: Termination

Based on the information contained in the Police Department Final Report for Professional
Standards Investigation 16-001 and pursuant to Notification of Charges or Allegations provided
to you on July 5, 2017, I find the following:

Section 11.05, Group I, No. 6 of the City’s Personnel Rules & Regulations: Sustained
Section 11.05, Group II, No. 17 of the City’s Personnel Rules & Regulations — Sustained
PGPD Standard Operating Procedure 215.00, Section II (B) — Not Sustained

After careful consideration of all the information, I have decided to discharge you from your
employment with the City of Punta Gorda effective August 30, 2017.
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